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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 
 
 
 

An enormous well 

done to everyone 

for setting in to 

school and nursery 

so well this week 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 10th January 2019 

Attendance 
Whole School– 93.41% 
Class 1— 93.66% 
Class 2— 92.86% 
Class 3— 93.66% 
Class 4— 93.84% 
Class 5— 92.16% 
Class 6— 94.06% 
2s Nursery— 62.50% 
3s Nursery— 76.47% 

 
Lates - 26 
 

Lost learning 
= 6h 59 mins 

 
Early Bird - Class 5 

Jigsaw 
 

Next week  we 
are looking for 

people who keep 
trying even when 

it is difficult 

Breakfast Club   
7:45—8:45  
£2 per day.  

More information 
available in the school 

office.  

Welcome back to everyone after the Christmas and New Year 
holiday. A big welcome also to our new children and their 
families who have started in Nursery and school this week. We 
have also welcomed two new members of staff this week. Mrs 
Heyes is teaching Class 4 and Mrs Jenkins is taking over in 
Class 2 as Miss Foster is starting her maternity leave today.  
The children have been busy this week telling us all about their 
Christmas presents and getting started on their new topics for 
this term.  
It was brilliant to have such a large group of parents in school on 
Thursday morning for the start of our Family Learning course for 
speakers of other languages who want to improve their English skills.  

Tuck in to win! 
 

Eat 40 school meals 
between 13th January 
and 27th March for a 
chance to win some 

amazing prizes!  
 

More information on the back 
about the Let’s Dine school meals 

competition. 

Please make sure 
your child has a 
warm coat, hat & 
gloves in school or 
nursery every day. 

Dates for this term 
 

Friday 14th February—last day for school and nursery before half term 
break 
 

Monday 24thFebruary—back to school and nursery 
 

Friday 3rd April—last day of school and nursery before Easter holidays 

DEADLINE NEXT WEDENSDAY 15TH JANUARY 
Starting School September 2020 

 

If you have a child born between 1st September 2015 and 31st August 
2016 you must apply online at www.telford.gov.uk/admissions. There are 

no paper application forms this year. Even if your child is in our 
nursery you must apply online by 15th January 2020. If you have any 
questions or do not have access to the internet please talk to the office. 
Parents of children in Year 2 will need to apply for Year 3 (Junior 

School) using the online system.  

Thursday 
16th January 

is  
‘make a pizza’ 

day.  
 

All the children in school will 
take part during the morning in 

making pizzas which will be 
cooked and served for school 

dinner on Thursday. (There will 
be other options at dinner time 

for children who do not like 
pizza).  

 

We are hoping that everyone will 
be keen to have a school meal on 

Thursday to enjoy the tasty 
pizzas they have made! 


